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Response to article in Australian Financial Review 
 
 
There was speculation in yesterday’s Australian Financial Review that Mariner Corporation is 
considering taking a position in Becton Property Group (ASX:BEC) (“Becton” or “the Group”) . 
 
Becton understands that the liquidator of Australian Capital Reserve (in liquidation) (“ACR”) is 
considering the sale of ACR’s holding of stapled securities and options in Becton. ACR holds 49.9 
per cent of the stapled securities currently on issue. The exercise of its options would, together 
with its 49.9 per cent holding of stapled securities, give ACR a total of approximately 67.3 per cent 
of the stapled securities then on issue (assuming there is no other change to the capital structure 
of the Group). 
 
Becton is at this stage not in a position to confirm the details of any such transaction or to what 
extent it may impact the control of Becton.  
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